Extension Committee Update: Jeffrey Stringer, University of Kentucky, Chair Chair

- Due to pandemic disruption, the committee chose not to pursue an NWOA-NAUFRP Family Forest Extension Education award this year.
- Continued dialog with the regional extension groups. Due to pandemic, chair was unable to attend the Northern Forestry Extension Meeting.
- Chair has been attending the Southern Region Extension Forestry (SREF) meetings.
- The North Central Forestry Extension Meeting will be held via Zoom on November 17 and the chair will be attending.

